
Congratulations to Mr. Gary Simons who is our Christmas dinner raffle winner. 

In the spirit of Christmas he will be sharing this with a couple 
who lost everything from this years hurricanes. 

This is a testimonial for all of my great customers that allow us to service their vehicles 
and give back to the less fortunate. 

Thank you Gary for your kindness and wishing everyone 
a a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

Look forward to 2025 and new raffle opportunities from us here at South Trail Tire.


